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Thank you Thank you Thank you 

It’s been an amazing year at the PTA  and I would like to thank all friends and pupils for their support at the events we 

have organised this year. I wanted to share the news of our success and ask for support at the summer Fayre.  

This year the PTA have bought Tables for cygnets, Class reading books, guided reading books, Art equipment, CD 

player and the materials for the welly wigwam. We have organised The Christmas Fayre, The Easter Bingo and The 

School disco and as a result of all our efforts we have a Whopping £3700 to combine with a grant of £2900 

giving us a total of to start work on the new play equipment! 

 
The Summer fayre has become somewhat of a school 
tradition and all the pupils love to wander round in the 
sun to play games, win prizes. 
 
This year we are planning the following stalls for you 
and your little ones to enjoy. 
 

Throw wet sponges at Mr Page! 

Guess the weight of the cake 

How many Sweets in a jar 

Welly Wanging 

Beat the goalie & other sports games 

Hook a duck 

Treasure Hunt 

Book Stall 

Tombola 

Raffle  

Refreshments 

And much more 

We are also delighted that the pupils will be 
displaying some of their many talents and look 
forward to seeing this immensely 

 
As ever we are asking for your help: 
 

On Tuesday 9th July children and staff will be allowed 

to come to school in non uniform clothes. In return for 

this we are asking for donation of: 
 

Raffle or tombola prizes, pre-loved Teddies and 
pre-loved books. 
 
We ask if you could fill some little envelopes with treats 

for the tree. A few small coins, 

sweets, balloons, small figures, stickers anything that 
the children like to receive as a mystery prize. The 
envelopes will be at the front of the school next to our 
whiteboard, please take however many you are happy 
to fill and return them to school as soon as you can. 
 
On our whiteboard at the front of the school will be a 
sign-up sheet where you can offer your time to man a 
stall to help make the event extra special. We have lots 
of other ideas for stalls we just need enough people to 
manage them so please put yourself forward if you can. 

 
All donations of the following would be 
gratefully received: 

 Raffle and tombola prizes (for children and 
adults) 

 Pre-loved Books, Teddies, Games, 
dressing up clothes 

 School uniform 

 Cakes and Baked goods (brought in on 
fayre day only please) 



 


